September 28, 2006

By E-Mail

Ms. Diane Rhéaume

Secretary General

Canadian Radio-television and
Telecommunications Commission
Ottawa, Ontario

K1A ON2

Dear Ms. Rhéaume:

Re: "Telecom Public Notice 2006-5 Review of price cap framework"

Please be advised Yak Communications (Canada) Inc. (“Yak”) no longer will be
attending the oral hearing scheduled for October 10, 20086.

Yours truly,

Benjamin D. Rovet
Corporate and Regulatory Counsel
Yak Communications (Canada) Inc.

Cc: Interested parties to Public Notice 2006-5.
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